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Bay-Delta - Bay Delta Public Trust Proceeding

From: Richard Roos-Collins <rrcollins @n-h-i.org>

To: "'Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov'"' <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 1/14/2010 11:58 AM

Subject: Bay Delta Public Trust Proceeding

CC: Carson Cox <CCox @n-h-i.org>, 'John Cain' <jcain@americanrivers.org>

Dear Mr. Crader:

In response to your Jan. 7 email, American Rivers and Natural Heritage Institute recommend a geographic
approach to panel topics: (1) outflow, (2) San Joaquin inflow, and (3) Sacramento inflow.

We recommend that the Board defer any decision on panel composition until after it has received the Feb. 16
submittals.

In this submittal, we have coordinated with Environmental Defense Fund, Natural Resources Defense Council,
The Bay Institute, and The Nature Conservancy..

Respectfully submitted,
Richard Roos-Collins

Richard Roos-Collins
Director of Legal Services
Natural Heritage Institute
100 Pine Street, Ste. 1550
San Francisco, CA 94111
(415) 693-3000 ext. 103
(866) 407-8073 (fax)
www.n-h-i.org

This email may contain information that is privileged and confidential. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to

receive email for the addressee), you may not use, copy, or disclose this email or any information therein. If you have
received the email in error, please reply to the above address. Thank you.
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